M Berkeley

Weathersfield Service Group VI
June 30, 2010

Financials
May financials are complete & have been shared with both Charlie & John.

Work Orders

Since May 21st, we have received 9 new work orders and have closed 11 work
orders.

Landscaping

Arborist Jon Hanna has pruned a number of trees. Keith and his team at
Ecoscapes are finishing the first of three trimming sessions. Keith will also be
taking soil samples this month.

Special Projects

Information about shutter replacement cost has been provided to the Board.

Water Meters

No new water meters have been activated.

New Owners/Renters

A letter was sent to all owners requesting copies of rental agreements. Two owners
have not replied; therefore, another letter will be sent to them.
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